Director of Student Services
Jennifer Crum,

I first want to state that Mid-Ohio ESC has the healthiest and most supportive employee culture I have ever experienced. It is not because I am unhappy in the position that I am providing you with my formal two-week's notice. My last day of work with Mid-Ohio ESC will be February 24, 2024.

As we discussed on Wednesday, February 6, I have accepted a full-time position with the Ohio Department of Children and Youth as a Family Ambassador.

I feel deep regret in having to end my employment before the end of the school year. I understand the bind this puts you in. I am actively working to tie up any loose ends I may have and make sure the families have Lindsey's contact information.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve as a parent mentor. I know when I was hired my advocacy background meant you were taking a chance on my ability to work with districts. I think we are proof that when the focus is appropriate student services and support, everything works out.

With appreciation

Jenny Keesee February 9, 2024

